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I think that before wolves are shot and packs removed ranchers should be required to practice sound
management. Herds should have people present to protect them if necessary. Grazing permits
should NOT be issued in wolf pack territories. Conflicts should be avoided rather than handled with
lethal removals of wolves.

Our public lands should not be managed as private ranch land. 

Thank you,
Michelle
 


